
On Tuesday the 25th 

we have  the Y6  leavers 

assembly at 2.45pm. I 

am  arranging for Year 6 

to have a leavers take 

away pizza afternoon 

before the event. 

School will then close 

for the summer         

holidays at 3.30pm. 

There will be no after 

school club on this day. 

If any of our families 

are worried about     

avenues of support 

through summer then I 

would encourage you 

to contact school. 

As the end of term    

approaches we turn our 

minds to the final      

arrangements for the 

year.  

All year groups except 

for Nursery have had 

transition this week—

and this continues    

until next Thursday the 

20th, when children will 

return to their old   

classes and teachers to 

finish the year with 

their staff and friends. 

Thursday 20th also sees 

our Sports Day,    

weather permitting, 

and you have already 

had the timetable for 

this.  

On Friday the 21st of 

July an Ice-Cream van 

will be visiting school 

and all children will be 

able to have a cone or a 

lolly as a thank you and 

well done from all of 

the staff at Wibsey   

Primary at the end of a 

good year.  

Monday 24th sees the 

Y6 production at 

9.20am and the end of 

year reports will be 

handed out.                                                     

 

End of Term 
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Lunch Menu 

Daily choices            

Jacket Potatoes, 

Paninis and           

Sandwiches, fruit.      

No Sandwiches  

Thursday 

Hot Options include 

Monday 

 Chicken Meatballs & 
Rice/Halal Beef       

Noodles/Vegetable 
Lasagne 

Tuesday  

Cheese & Onion Pasty/

Italian Tomato Pasta 

Wednesday  

Roast Pork Loin/Halal 

Chicken Roll/Quorn 

Roast 

Thursday 

 Cheese & tomato   

Pizza/Meat Chilli Taco 

Boat    

Friday                     

Battered Fillet of Fish/

Salmon Fish Cake/

Mexican Burrito 

Have a 

great   

weekend 

    

Nigel M. Cooper 

Headteacher 

Team 

Wibsey  

News and Views 
 Please see the attached uniform guide for 

September. This has been organised to be    

as low cost as possible to support our     

families and will be strictly enforced. Please 

do not waste money on expensive or   

branded items as these do not form part of 

school uniform.  When children nag for 

these things blame me. 



 

 

Parent/Carer Uniform Guide 
If in doubt please contact the School Office for clarification before making purchases 

 

Foundation and KS1 

Gold polo shirt 

WPS purple sweatshirt or purple cardigan 

Grey skirt, pinafore dress, shorts or trousers 

Sensible black shoes 

Optional summer uniform Purple/primrose gingham cotton dress 

 

KS2 

White shirt/blouse and tie 

Purple and gold school tie 

WPS Purple ‘V’ neck cardigan or Purple ‘V’ neck sweatshirt 

Grey skirt, shorts or trousers 

Sensible black shoes 

Optional summer uniform Purple/primrose gingham cotton dress 

 

Jewellery  

On health and safety grounds we do not allow children to wear jewellery in our School.  Pupils are allowed to wear a watch, 
one earring per lobe – small stud only. Pupils are not permitted to wear necklaces (other than for faith reasons) and       
bracelets / bands or any kind. Children will be asked to remove watches/jewellery during PE or games. Please Note: The 
School will be unable to take any responsibility for any jewellery that is lost. 

 

Haircuts  

We recommend that hair should be neat and tidy and worn with no extremes of style or colour that could serve as a         
distraction to other children. Any style or colour deemed inappropriate by the school will first result in a discussion with 
Headteacher or Deputy Headteacher, who will attempt to find a resolution, but whose word is final subject to appeal        
processes.  Children should not wear colourful, unnecessary and distracting hair adornments. For health and safety reasons, 
long hair should always be tied back. 

 

Footwear  

All pupils must wear plain black shoes. Pupils should not wear shoes that are decorative (e.g. diamantes) have coloured / 
reflective strips or logos, backless sandals or 'leisure' shoes (we encourage non-branded trainers to promote equality        
between children).  The School wants all children to grow into healthy adults. We believe that it is dangerous for children to 
wear footwear that is not suitable for the School environment, i.e. high heels, backless shoes, sandals, platform shoes, or 
similar. It is essential that children have a change of footwear for PE. 



Make up and Cosmetics (including nail varnish) 

Make up and cosmetics are not considered appropriate or consistent with our School uniform. The School does not permit 
such products to be worn by any children, unless there is a specific event for which the Headteacher has given permission. 

 

PE Kit  

The correct PE kit must be worn to and from school on PE days. The PE uniform policy applies to children from Year 1 upwards. 
Children in EYFS do not have a PE uniform. 

Plain black joggers or shorts – no branding or additions 
Plain black sweatshirt or hoody – no branding or additions 
Plain black trainers – no branding or additions 
Plain white t-shirt – no branding or additions 
Y5 only - swimming Towel & waterproof bag, Swimming trunks, swimsuit or swimming costume, swimming cap 
 

Please see attached examples 

 

Plain and good value is the order of the day. We do not want families burdened with expensive uniform. Supermarkets stock 
joggers at £5 and 2 packs of sweatshirts for the same price.  Logos and branded items are not acceptable – if your older       
children argue about this with you then please tell them to see me Mr Cooper. Please see the attached picture guide below.  

 

Non-uniform days  

Where pupils are allowed to attend school for non-uniform days the clothing that they wear should be age appropriate and 
suitable for the school day. Pupils should not wear belly tops, short skirts without tights/leggings underneath or clothing with 
inappropriate pictures/words.  

 

PE Kit Pictures  

↓ 




